
THE WILTSHIRE GOLF CAPTAINS 
 

       

Autumn Meeting 2021 

On a great golfing day Marlborough Golf Club did the Wiltshire Captains 
proud in holding a very successful Autumn Meeting. 

The weather was great, the course was in good condition although the 
greens were a tad slow and the catering could not be faulted.   

The scoring was extremely high with 18 pairs achieving 40 points or more. 

The winning pair with an exceptional 49 points were Stuart Wade and 
Andrew Hunter from Marlborough who received the Burridge Salvers and a 
dozen quality golf balls each. 

Four pairs returned a score of 46, after countback and In Second place came 
Paul Ford Salisbury & South Wilts and Bob Rolfe also from Marlborough. 
Another Marlborough pair consisting of Trish King and Barrie Reardon-Smith 
finished in Third place. In 4th place winning on a back 3 hole countback came 
Neal Young and Mike Venables from Erlestoke beating Neil Black and Martin 
Hudson also from Erlestoke. 

Winners of the best front 9 prize with 24 points went to Phil Steele and Jim 
Gould from Salisbury & South Wilts again beating Neil Black and Martin 
Hudson Erlestoke on a final hole countback. 

Winners of the back nine again with 24 points went to Marlborough Captain 
Rick Bodenham and Ali Baldwin. 

The best guest prize went to the Dorset pair of Peter Foster and Derek 
Grimes with 41 points. 

Congratulations to all of the prize winners. 



The WGC President Steve Griffiths from Wrag Barn presented all of the prizes 
and a minutes silence was observed for all member Captains that have sadly 
passed away over the last 2 years.  

My Thanks go to Marlborough Golf Club for hosting and looking after all 
participants it was greatly appreciated and a great day was had by all. 


